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As Chairperson, I am very pleased to report on the following recent Board activities: 
 
Strategic Planning Session: 
 

The Board of Trustees met with the Superintendent and Secretary-Treasurer on 
November 30th and dedicated half a day to strategic planning. It was a very productive 
session covering a number of topics including: 
 

 The Board Annual Work Plan and Governance Framework 

 Capital Projects and related issues 

 Future In-Service topics 

 Communication Plans 

 Board Meeting Operational Issues 

 Establishing future meetings with: 

­ City of Surrey Mayor and Council 

­ City of White Rock Mayor and Council 

­ Local MLA’s 

­ Minister of Education 

 
British Columbia School Trustee Association’s Trustee Academy 
 

The Board of Trustees attended the BCSTA Trustee Academy held on November 29th to 
December 1st.  The Academy was extremely valuable and included an opportunity to hear 
the Minister of Education address the delegates on a number of topics and observe the 
official signing of a Memorandum of Understanding between BCSTA and the Ministry on 
the Co-Governance Relationship between Government and Boards of Education.   
 
 
 
 


